
Hey Guys, I sure miss you!  I am so sad that we are not going to be able to have our Fine Arts 
Show!  You have worked SO HARD and I am very proud of you!  Thank you to Mrs. Hill, Brooklyn 
U., and Lindsey R. for helping some of our girls learn a dance for the show!  Mrs. Hicks and all 
the exploratory arts students have helped out so much with decorations and making our 
Jukebox!  Thank you so much!!! I had a lot of fun teaching it to you! 
 
Speaking of fun....who needs a gaming system when we have YouTube?  I would like to get you 
up and moving with some Just Dance.  This is one of my kids favorite things to do to pass 
time.  I am going to give you the link to the Just Dance YouTube channel.  Find some videos and 
dance!  If you feel like showing us, take a video of you and your family dancing along!  I would 
love to see it! 
 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0Vlhde7N5uGDIFXXWWEbFQ/videos 
 
One more thing, K-5 when you hear one of the songs you were to sing for the Fine Arts Show 
write it down.  Make a journal of all the places you hear those songs.  Grocery store? 
Radio?  Commercial?  Movie? etc.  Music is EVERYWHERE and the songs we were singing are 
very popular.  My family and I went into a resale shop a few weeks ago and "Dancing Queen" 
was playing.  Make a note and notice how often you hear familiar songs! 
 
I hope you are all well!  I am thinking of all of you!  Let me know if I can help in anyway! 
 
Mrs. Miller 
 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0Vlhde7N5uGDIFXXWWEbFQ/videos

